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Sent: Sunday, 15 March 2009 3:48 PM
To: IPART Mailbox

Subject: Country Energy planned increase
IPART,

Dear Sir/Madam,

We wish to strongly object to the proposed electricity price increase of 18.5% by Country
Energy as report in the Port Macquarie News, 13-3-09. '

Increases should be maintained at a maximum cpi increments. New subdivisions etc should be
funded by the developer. Families and retirees are currently at full stretch coping with today's
living costs and this huge increase is just plain greed.

Yours sincerely,




